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Campus Update:  
DINING ROOM OPERATIONS 

& VACCINE BOOSTERS 
Last week, we communicated that there were two COVID-positive residents in Independent Living. Due to this 
development and continued staffing challenges, we have made the decision to keep the dining room closed 
through the month of September. Meals will remain available through take-out or delivery. 

Also, we are in communications to bring a COVID vaccine booster clinic to Carolina Village. We do not have 
details at this time; as soon as we do, we will communicate those details to IL residents and staff. 

IT REMAINS IMPERATIVE THAT YOU CONTINUE TO: 

• Be very cautious when around those who do not share your living quarters. Please, for your own 
safety, do not assume that fully vaccinated individuals cannot acquire COVID. 

• Inform ILS IMMEDIATELY if you are feeling unwell, showing signs of COVID, or being tested for 
COVID, even if you have already talked to your primary physician;  

• Wear a mask in all shared spaces and when around those who do not share your household; 

• Practice routine and vigorous hand-washing of at least 30 seconds with soap and warm water; 

• Socially distance yourself from others, including remaining at least 6 feet from others; 

• Inform us of ANY travel off campus, using the Absence Notification Form on the Hub or by calling the 
front desk; 

• Report any concerns to ILS immediately, including requests for neighbor well-checks, previous visitors 
who are now COVID-positive, etc.; 

• SAFELY communicate with neighbors (especially if they are quarantined), family, and friends using 
telephone, email, social media, etc. Please do not risk your own health. 

• Stay abreast of campus updates by monitoring the Hub (“Emergency Information >> Coronavirus 
Preparedness”) and www.carolinavillage.com/news/coronavirus-preparedness.  

• Be prepared for any situation developments. 

Thank you. 

Reminder: Please watch the virtual Town Hall on channel 56 TODAY, Aug. 31,  
at 3:00 p.m. or 6:00 p.m. The recording will also be available in the Hub's  

"Town Hall" module, WHERE VIDEO & SOUND QUALITY ARE MUCH BETTER. 

http://www.carolinavillage.com/news/coronavirus-preparedness

